CARP encourages your organization to fully and productively use the CARF standards as part of its ongoing commitment to accreditation. CARF commends your organization's commitment and efforts to improve the quality of its program(s)/service(s) and looks forward to working with your organization in its or going pursuit of excellence.

enally.

Brian J. Boon, Ph.D. President CEO

Enclosures

Octaber 2, 2024

Paul S. Arria, CAC II, NCAC I

Robert W. Dail Memorial Treatment Center DBA: Robert W. Dail Memorial

Treatment Center 734 Hospital Road Commerce, GA 30529

Dear Mr. Arria

It is my pleasure to inform you that Robert W. Dail Memorial Treatment Center DBA. Robert W. Dail Memorial Treatment Center has been issued CARF accreditation based on its recent survey. The One-Year Accreditation applies to the following program(s)/service(s):

Outpatient Treatment: Opioid Treatment Program (Adults)

In saccreditation will extend through August 31, 2025. This achievement is an indication of your organization's dedication and commitment to improving the quality of the lives of the persons served.

The enclosed accreditation report identifies the basis for the accreditation decision.

The accreditation report is intended to support a continuation of the quality improvement of your organization's program(s)/service(s). It contains comments on your organization's strengths as well as any consultation and recommendations. A Quarty Improvement Plan (QIP) demonstrating your organization's efforts to improvement the survey recommendation(s) must be submitted within the next 90 db., so to retain accreditation. The QIP form is posted on Customer Connect (customerconnect.carf.org), CARF's secure, dedicated website for accredited organizations and organizations seeking accreditation. Please log on to Customer Connect and follow the guidelines contained in the QIP form.

Although there are opportunities for improvement in relation to the standards, there the placehold of your organization's capability and commitment to address these areas and progress toward further improvement.

Your organization should take pride in achieving accreditation. CARF will recognize this accomplishment in its listing of organizations with accreditation and encourages your organization to make its accreditation known throughout the community. Enclosed are some materials that will help you publicize this achievement.

Your organization's complimentary accreditation certificate will be sent separately. You may order additional certificates from Customer Connect https://customerconnect.carf.org).

If you have any questions regarding your organization's accreditation or the QIP, you are encouraged to seek support from Michelle O'Reilly by email at morelly@carf.org or telephone at (888) 281-6531, extension 7136.

Should your organization dispute the One-Year Accreditation, it may request a site review of the decision. CARF must receive your written request for a review within 30 catendar days of the date of this letter. Please note that the cost of the review survey is the responsibility of your organization. Complete information can be found in the Accreditation Policies and Procedures section of the standards manual.

CARF International Headquarters
6953 5 Southpoint Road

1945 — Макерон**и ковс** Тектов **74 85756-9407, (**760-